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 The American College of Emergency Physicians (ACEP) endorses Medicare 
funding to train residents for practice in non-urban and underserved areas and 
encourages an RRC-EM pilot or demonstration project to train emergency 
medicine residents to practice in non-urban and underserved areas. 
 
 

 


